
4th of July Fireworks  

 

Please be aware, fireworks are only permitted 
on July 4, 2021 at the baseball field near the Big 

Water Park between 7:00 pm and 11:00 pm 
Utah Time. 

 

There is currently a statewide ban on any 
fireworks or pyrotechnic devices.  The Big 

Water Fire Department has graciously agreed 
to monitor a designated area to allow us to still 

celebrate Independence Day.  

 

Anyone found in violation is subject to a fine of 
up to $1,000.00 


